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IT'S BRODA TIME IN CHAPTER ONE

Thursday, December 13th, 6:30 PM
has been set for our annual "Broda"
dinner. We know it is a busy time
of year but we hope all of you will
save this one evening for fun and
fellowship with the members of your
AHSGR Chapter. The event will take
place at the National Guard Armory
at 1776 North 10th Street.

Tickets for the dinner are $3.00
for adults and $1.50 for children
under 12 years of age. Please send
your order for tickets with check
and a self addressed stamped envel-
ope to Mrs. Gerald Willis, 219 D
Street, Zip 68502. Or, you may buy
your ticket from any board member.
In either case we must have your
reservation by December 10.

The program? A good, old fashion-
“ ed Christmas program. Come and be
surprised.

If you would like to help with

the preparation or serving, please
call Mrs. Magdalene Novak, phone
488-2852,

OUR AHSGR MUSEUM IS GROWING

Have you visited our AHSGR Head-
quarters and Museum? If not, you
have missed a real treat -- an op-
portunity to recall the good old
days. The official dedication and
ribbon cutting ceremonies took place
the weekend of November 2-4 when the
international board held meetings at
615 D Street.

We keep adding items that are do-
nated or loaned so even if you have
been here before you would find a
second visit interesting. Do keep
the society in mind if you have
something to exhibit.

If you would like to bring a group
~of friends to see what we've accom-
plished, feel free to call and set up
a time. Phone 477-4524,

COULD YOU BE AN AHSGR VOLUNTEER?

One reason for bringing interna-
tional headquarters to Lincoln was
that we have such a splendid work
force to assist with all that needs
to be done in an organization as large
as our society has become. Some of
our members have been putting in as
much as 15 to 20 hours a week during
this period of getting settled and or-
ganized.

We need more volunteers to make the
load easier for these folks and we
know many of you would find helping at
headquarters interesting. We would
like to set up a schedule for people
to be here so that we could have the
museum open to visitors several after-
noons each week between the hours of
one-thirty to four or four-thirty.
There is always something to do in the
office in the event there are no visi-
tors on a given day. Some people find
it more pleasant to be here with ano-
ther person so if you would like to
find someone to work with you that is
fine.

If you would like to volunteer for
duty at headquarters, please call Ruth
Amen.

LINCOLN CHAPTER MEMBERS MAKE NEWS

**¥Did you see the beautiful picture
and article in the Sunday Journal
about Mrs. John Wert=z?

**Jacob Giesick was one of the honored
celebrities at a recent show of art
work by blacksmiths at the Elder
Gallery at Nebraska Wesleyan. He
has now donated three articles of
his work to our museum.

**The joys of retirement highlighted a
very interesting feature article on
Fred Fahrnbruch of Crete in the
Lincoln Journal.
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A REMINDER: "BRODA" ON DECEMBER 13.



